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Notice of Reduced Power Operations 

Pursuant to Section 73.1560(d) of the FCC’s Rules, Greenville (KTXD-TV) Licensee, Inc., 

licensee of KTXD-TV, Greenville, TX (Facility ID 42359), hereby notifies the FCC that the 

station has been operating at reduced power since February 17, 2020.  Following routine 
transmitter readings, station personnel discovered a problem with the switch that feeds to the 

station’s broadcast tower which, left unrepaired, could cause major damage to the station’s 

facilities.  The faulty switch was removed and sent out for repairs.  While the station waits for 

the switch to be repaired and returned, it will operate on a backup transmitter with an output 

power of less than 80% of authorized power.  At this time, the licensee estimates that it 
will be able to resume licensed operations on its main transmitter in approximately two 
weeks.  The licensee will notify the Commission when it is able to resume operations at 
authorized power or will file a request for special temporary authority if reduced power 
operations will exceed 30 days.
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